
From 27th June we hope to be back in the church building running our Sunday 

Children’s Programmes but they will look a little bit different… Introducing… 

 

Flash is our group for 0-4 

years. There will be a creche 

space in the main hall and 

then Flash will run in our 

Lighthouse Room. At the 

moment, Flash is not staffed 

so parents/carers will need to 

stay in the room but we do 

hope in the coming months 

that we can get a team of 

people running the group. 

Glow is our group for 4-11 years. This 

group will run in the Primary and 

Bevan Jones. Registration will be 

open from 10.15am and there will be 

games and activities available before 

the service. At 10.30am we will go 

into the main church for the first part 

of the service. Collection will be at 

11.30am.  

We are looking for more volunteers 

to join the Glow team! 

Can you design a poster to tell everyone 

all about our Sunday Morning Children’s 

Sessions? 

We will still have an all-age service on the 1st Sunday of every month and we will 

always spend the first part of the service in the main church so we can worship 

together. 


